
FARMINGDALE FLYER

April/May 2023

Save The Date!
 
Multi-Cultural


Dance
May 12 @ 1:45
 
*Details coming

PTC Officers
President: Rachel Price
1st VP: Michele Stehling
2nd VP: Melissa Luxmore

Treasurer: Ashley Welch
Asst Treasurer: Ann Gemberling

Recording Secretary: Courtney

Krohe
Corresponding Secretary: Jenny

Canny

Meetings are held every 3rd

Tuesday of each month. Please join

us!

Upcoming Events:

May 1-5: Teacher Appreciation Week
May 12: Multi-Cultural Dance
May 12: Family Fun Night at Farmingdale
May 16: Last PTC Meeting at School
May 22: Field Day (Rain Date May 23)
May 25: Last Day of School - Early Dismissal
 

 



Huge Thank You to all of those 
 who helped to make this year's

auction a success! 
Special thanks to those who
worked so hard to ensure a

successful night!
 

*Over $28,000 was raised for
PTC!!

Family Fun Movie
Night at

Farmingdale
May 12

@ 7:30
 Movie starts at

sunset
Come watch the

movie Puss in Boots
and enjoy an evening
with popcorn, friends

and Kona Ice



PTC in Action
PTC works continuously to put the money gained through

fundraisers to good use. We have organized and funded the
following so far this 2022/2023 school year:

Provided a special gift for teachers on the first day of school
Refreshments at Open House Nights
Prizes for Summer Reading Challenge 
Offers funds to help teachers purchase supplies for their classrooms
Paid for the 2nd graders' field trip to Bomke's Patch
Monthly appreciation gifts and treats for the teachers
Provided a dinner for faculty during parent/teacher conferences
Provided a holiday luncheon for staff
Grants to support staff's classroom needs
Providing treats for Teacher Appreciation Week in May
Prizes for Young Authors/Illustrators
Helped teachers with technology, books, tables and chairs, reading supplemental programs
Helped teachers purchase carts, manipulatives, STEM items
Paid for the 1st graders' field trip to Decatur Zoo and museum and 3rd grade field trip 
New trees planted 

Have a great Summer!!!

 
Don't forget to "like" our Facebook page:

Farmingdale Elementary Parent Teacher Club

PTC Needs You!!
All PTC Officer positions needed. Please reach out to
any of the current officers for information or if you

have any questions.
This is a great opportunity to meet new people and to

get involved.


